
 

 

COMMUNIQUE 14-2024 

SPECIAL VOTE 
 

 

Almost 100% of the eligible residents in the Village have registered in the voting district 
in which the Village is located. Of these, all except those who will be away from the 
Village on election day and those who prefer to visit the official voting station have 
applied for a special vote. Vandana Hingorani-Meyer, a DA volunteer in the Broadacres 
area, has assisted Dennis, and with the approval of the IEC, all 167 applications on 
the database have been captured.  We would like to thank her for spending the time 
to help us. Residents are already receiving SMS messages confirming approval of 
applications.  If you have not received an SMS confirming approval of your application, 
please advise Dennis or Laurraine so that the application can be followed up. 

Dennis will present what to expect on election day before the election.  An invitation to 
this presentation will be circulated in May 2024. 

Please also read the article on the election in the April Newsletter. 

 

Best 

David Presbury 
Chairman 


